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PUBLIC SERVICE ANNOUNCEMENT

PUEBLO OF ISLETA
VILLAGE SEWER LINE IMPROVEMENT PROJECT

The Pueblo of Isleta has contracted TLC Plumbing & Utility for the
Village Sewer Line Improvement Project to complete sewer
upgrades within the next 300 days. While work is taking place you
can expect Traffic & Sewer Flow Disruptions from
7:00 AM to 5:30 PM on March 23, 2021 through February 2, 2022.

Please see information below for a quick reference of the project,

contractor, and contact information. Thank you for your patience,
it is greatly appreciated.

TLC Contact Information:

Project Name: Village Sewer Line Improvements
Contact: Bobby Thomas/Ron Abeita
Contact Phone: 505-362-1814 (Ron Abeita)
Daytime Phone: 505-362-2317 (Bobby Thomas)
Email: _bthomas@tlcplumbing.com
After-Hours Emergency Phone: 505-362-1814

Pueblo of Isleta Contact Information:

Project Name: Village Sewer Line Improvements
Project Manager: Ernest Archuleta, PE
Contact Phone: 505-231-4597
Email: Ernest.Archuleta@wsp.com

Public Works Director: Edwin Jaramillo
Contact Phone: 505-869-5170 & 505-869-9781

Email: Edwin.Jaramillo@lsletapueblo.com
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Map of Village Sewer Line Improvement Project

Traffic & Project itself will be worked in various locations in each week. Notifications to
residents will be sent out one week in advance.



